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To whom it may concern, PUCO
January 8 2023

I have followed up with Illinois department of motor vehicles and also Ohio motor vehicles.

I also have called collections and they have affirmed that I do not have a case in collections with my
name.
Here is the information on the tickets and the Florida citation number that you need to open my account.

Technician

□ F

I would appreciate it if you please follow up with me and let me know how I can take care of this issue to 
clear my CDL license as soon as possible

This information was also followed up at the Ohio motor vehicles and PUCO.
I was informed that I had to write letters to reopen this case and get this error fixed.

Looks like apparently Illinois says that my license was valid on the day I got the citation. An electronic 
email was sent to Illinois from Ohio.
Also, Illinois and Ohio see in their system that there is a Florida license attached to my ticket which is not 
mine.

Current address
745 four seasons Blvd. 
Aurora Illinois 60504
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I'm writing this letter to reopen my case 
OH3274023982D

Lindsey Olden 331-707-3107
EMAIL; Lindsev.olden76@qmail.com 

Max2skv@vahoo.com

Apparently, there's an error on my CDL license I am an Illinois resident. This is my name and license 
info.
Lindsey Olden my LICENSE #<SS!BSim^
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